
Minutes
Purpose:  Regular Meeting

Date & Time:  June 19, 2012; called to order at 19:19; adjourned at 21:03

Location:  Burnaby Athletic Club

Attendance: Stan Guy, Dennis Repel, Jim Latham, Tedd McHenry, Tom Johnston,
and members

Regrets: Bruce Jamieson, Al Harvey, Wes Stinson

Guests/New Members:  John Randall

Prior Minutes

Motion to accept by Tom Johnston; seconded by John Picard; carried.

President (Stan)

Stan reported on his meeting with the president of the Calgary vintage club.  They have lost their track, 
but are looking for investors to build a new track.

Vice President (Dennis)

No report.

Treasurer (Stan for Bruce)

Nothing to report since the last meeting.  HMR expenses are starting to come in.

Membership (Stan for Ian)

One new member at last meeting (Al Cruickshank).  Total as of tonight is 97.

Race Director (Dennis for Al)

There is an SCCBC/REVS event this weekend.  Novice and enduro races are Saturday only.  As of 
today there are 104 entries for Saturday and 81 for Sunday.

CACC Vintage Discipline (Stan for Mark)

Nothing to report.

SCCBC (Dennis)

The last Conference race lost money.  U.S. entries are down all over.  Conference is considering double 
or triple events for next year, to control costs.
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Al Reid asked whether Conference was considering a vintage class; Dennis replied that it has been 
discussed, but they are not yet planning it.

The Triple-O wagon will not be coming to any more race weekends, due to lack of revenue.  SCCBC is 
looking at other options.

BCHMR (Tom)

Six weeks remain until the HMR.  CCGP has on entry so far; FV has 8-9 entries.

We will be trying to “manufacture history” by rebranding some SCC trophies for the HMR.  The 
“Index of Performance” award from the 1971 enduro will be rebranded the “Westwood Trophy,” and 
will go to the winner of the CCGP.  The 1960 Castrol award will be rebranded the “Abbotsford 
Trophy,” and will be awarded to the winner of the FV race.  The “Pete Lovely” award will be rebranded 
as a race-commentator's pick in the exhibition class.  And there will be an “SCCBC Award” given to 
someone in the production-based vintage class.

Old Business

ABFM:  the weather was excellent and it was busy in the VRC booth.

Knox Mountain:  several VRC members attended, including Keith Robinson, Randy Custer, and Evan 
Williams.

New Business

Track time:  REVS events this year will have one practice and qualifying and two races.  SCCBC 
doesn't care which way we do it.

Next Meeting

The next regular meeting will be at the Burnaby Athletic Club.
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